
 
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Newsletter – February 2024 
 
 
 

We are up an running with a great start to the new season. Despite some cold January 
winter weather, we’ve had some really good turnouts. We know the cost of EVERYTHING 
just keeps getting higher and we are working diligently to continue to provide the lowest-
cost ropings possible. Hats off to our producers who spend countless hours and invest 
their time and effort to put on our OTRA events. Please be appreciative of them and thank 
them for their hard work and dedication. 
 
Our February is FULL of lots of district ropings, so get out there!  
Get qualified for your  district finals AND for OTRA Finals! 
 
Our February schedule: 
 
3rd -  LEVELLAND 
 
4th  -  EL RENO 
 
10th  -  WICHITA FALLS  &  WEST  &  CLOVIS 
 
17TH -  ABILENE  &  ELK CITY  
 
23rd & 24th  -  STANTON 
 
24TH – DECATUR  & MOUNT PLEASANT  
 
24th & 25th – AMARILLO 
 
25th – EL RENO  &  CLEBURNE 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


